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2nd July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach our annual sports day, I would like to make clear our 

expectations regarding clothing worn for the day. All students will be able to 

wear the usually expected PE kit for this day. This consists of: 

• Black Stockport Academy Polo Shirt or house t-shirt 

• Black thigh length shorts or black joggers 

• Suitable sports trainers for taking part in physical activity 

• Optional: Black Stockport Academy Hoody  

Alternatively, students can wear a black non Stockport academy hoody 

underneath their Stockport Academy PE shirt; the same as within 

lessons. 

• If students have previously been given a house  

t-shirt they should wear this for the day 

 

Students cannot wear: 

• Cycling shorts or leggings  

• Any other coloured shorts or t-shirts 

• Jackets or hoody on top of their PE shirt 

• Full tracksuits 

 

I must reiterate this is not an own clothes day. Students will be checked on arrival to school and during form time 

and will not be allowed to participate in the day unless they are in correct PE kit. This may require you bringing a 

change of clothes for them if they want to take part in the day. 

Students who do not want to wear PE Kit or do not own the correct kit should wear their usual school uniform.  

If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact me on gemma.jackson@stockport-

academy.org  

Kind regards 

Miss Jackson 

Second in PE/Head of co-curricular activities 
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